NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON
THE MONUMENT-BERRYMAN
CONSERVATION AND
REDEVELOPMENT PLAN

THERE WILL BE PUBLIC HEARINGS
BEFORE THE DANVILLE CITY COUNCIL
ON TUESDAY, JUNE 17, 2014, AT 7:00
P.M. IN THE CITY COUNCIL CHAMBERS
LOCATED ON THE FOURTH FLOOR OF
CITY HALL, 427 PATTON STREET.

To conform with Sections 36-49 and 36-49.1 of the
Code of Virginia, 1950, as amended, and with Chapter
2 of the Code of the City of Danville, Virginia, 1986,
as amended, the public is hereby notified that a public
hearing will be held on the following:

Approval of the Monument-Berryman Conservation
and Redevelopment Plan dated January 2014.

The Monument-Berryman Conservation and
Redevelopment Plan is a comprehensive land use,
conservation and redevelopment study which

is generally contained within the boundaries of
Monument Street, Berryman Avenue, Lee Street,
Norfolk Southern tracks and Colquhoun Streets.

Copies of the proposed request may be seen in the
Department of Community Development, 2nd floor of
City Hall.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
City of Danville, Virginia
Susan M. DeMasi, City Clerk




